
 
COMMISSION ON ACCREDITATION 

FOR RESPIRATORY CARE 

 
May 20, 2024 

 

Melissa Moreno, President      
Skyline College                    
3300 College Drive 
San Bruno, CA 94066  

 

Dear Dr. Moreno: 

 
 
 
 
 

RE Program Number: 510016

The Commission on Accreditation for Respiratory Care (CoARC) has received the program’s 
Application for Substantive Change dated May 1, 2024, regarding Policy 9.03 – Change in 
Program Optional Goal(s) and 9.04- Change in Curriculum or Delivery Method. The substantive 
change has been approved. 

 
The program’s requested rationale and description for the proposed substantive changes are 
outlined in the Application for Substantive Change.  
 
The implementation for this substantive change request will become effective August 14, 2024 as 
outlined in their Application for Substantive Change. 

 
Be sure to keep all substantive change documentation on file in the Respiratory Care department. 

 
Please contact the CoARC Executive Office at (817) 283-2835 if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

Thomas R. Smalling, PhD, RRT, RRT-SDS, RPFT, RPSGT, FAARC 
Chief Executive Officer 

 
 
 
 
 

Cc: Jing Folsom, PhD, Dean 
Anrey Bartoszynski, MEd, RRT-ACCS, Program Director 
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